
Nominations and Election for 

President of PVNC OECTA 

 

 

 
 

 

The office of Unit President, for a two (2) year term, shall be filled by secret ballot held by 

electronic vote on 

  April 30th and May 1st, 2025. 
Any member who wishes to run for this office must submit, in writing by e-mail AND courier, an outline of their 

qualifications including educational and professional experience as well as involvement at the local and/or 

Provincial level of OECTA to:  

Andy Butler (abutler@pvncoecta.ca)  

at the Unit Office 

 by Tuesday, April 1st, 12:00pm. 
Should an election be necessary, these outlines shall be posted on www.pvncoecta.ca    

At least two (2) weeks prior to the election 

 
Four (4) regional candidates meetings will be scheduled (times and locations to be announced), so that all 

teachers have an opportunity to meet and ask questions of the candidates.  

 


